
 
 
 

CAMDEN TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES 
TOWN OF CAMDEN INDIANA 

OCTOBER 9, 2024 
 
 

The Camden Town Council met in a legally advertised meeting on Wednesday, October 9, 
2024 at 7:00 PM in the Library Reading Room. 
 
 
Those present were: President, Mark Schock, Member, Andy Robison, (via phone), 
Marshal Jill Hammond, Utility Superintendant Jerry Snavely and 2 Guest. 
 
 
President Schock open a Public Hearing regarding the Adoption of the 2025 Budget by 
asking if there were any questions regarding the advertised budget totals. There being 
none, he asked the council if they were in favor of the proposed totals and made a motion 
to Adopt. Schock then made a motion to close the Public Hearing, seconded by Robison. 
 
 
Schock then opened the Public Hearing regarding the Water Grant Proposal. Emily 
Albaugh from KIRPC led the hearing by stating the Town would be applying for the same 
$700,000 grant that was just denied due to low scoring. She stated that it would help if 
residents would write letters stating any water complaints they have. 
There being no further questions, the hearing was closed. 
 
 
Mr. Schock lead the group in the Pledge of Allegiance after opening the regular meeting. 
 
 
A motion was made by Mr. Robison and a second from Mr. Schock to approve the minutes 
of the September 2024 meeting as well as all Dockets and reports submitted.  
 
 
Utility Superintendant, Jerry Snavely stated that he had nothing to report this month. 
 
 
Marshal Jill Hammond gave her report as attached.  
 
 
Clerk Treasurer, Jeff Sieber was not present at the meeting, however left word that if the 
council was wanting a Christmas Tree for the town, it would need to be getting ordered. It 
was decided, after discussion to get 2 smaller trees for each side of the Community 



Building doors instead of 1 large tree for the parking lot. This will eliminate the loss of 
parking spaces and allow visibility when backing out on to Main Street.  
A council member has been requested to attend the zoning meeting regarding the new 
Dollar General. Mr. Schock said he would attend the meeting. 
 
Trick or Treat was set for Thursday, October 31, from 6-8 PM. 
 
Next meeting will be held November 13, 2024. 
 
Mr. Schock made a motion, seconded by Mr. Robison to adjourn at 7:16 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Attest:      Council: 
 
        __________________________ 
                        Mark Schock - President 
              
_______________________            __________________________
 Jeff Sieber              Brent Deel 
      Clerk Treasurer                  
       __________________________ 
          Andrew Robinson 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


